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THE EDITOR’S NOTICEBOARD

Paul Warren: School of Linguistics and Applied Language Studies, 
Victoria University of Wellington (PO Box 600, Wellington 6140) 
<paul.warren@vuw.ac.nz>

I would like to thank everyone who reviewed manuscripts in preparation 
for this issue of te Reo.  Their work has been prompt and effi cient, and has 
contributed considerably to the shape of the papers contained in this volume.  
All contributions are blind reviewed by two reviewers, and this places a lot of 
pressure on the small community of scholars in New Zealand. I am sure I must 
owe a few favours by now.

This issue does not contain a listing of thesis completions and book 
publications in New Zealand, which is being moved to a biennial pattern, and 
so will next appear in volume 53, in 2010.

I have been investigating possible processes for electronic submission and 
reviewing of te Reo, in the hope of minimising the use of paper resources and 
of speeding up the submission and review process. It is likely that this will use 
the new website for the Linguistic Society of New Zealand, at www.nzlingsoc.
org. An announcement will be made shortly. 
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